LOWE COMPANIES
6028 S Ridgeline Drive | Suite 203 | Ogden, UT

March 22, 2022

This letter addresses the concern regarding water usage at Sunshine Valley Estates. We have acquired 3
acre-feet of water for this development.

One acre-foot of water is the typical yearly amount for a full-time residence. The Division of Water
Rights currently requires .45 acre-foot of water for inside use of a full-time residence and the other .55
acre-foot of water can be used for outside irrigation (approximately .18 acres) and or stock watering.

As part of the petition, water use will be within the District’s conservation goals and all applicable water
use restrictions for landscape watering will be followed. All applicable landscape ordinances will be
followed.

Regards,

/s/

Steve Droste

Manager, Smooth Stone Homes



